
B R I N G I N G  I N  T H E  N E W  Y E A R
W I T H  B P F

January 2023 

Chief's Ride for Education
On October 1, 2022, BPF hosted a motorcyle ride for the
scholarship fund. The start and end point was Horny Toad
Harley-Davidson. Our major sponsor, Chrome Sponsor,
was VFW Post #4008. There were 35 bikes in total riding
through the backroads of Bell County. Participants
enjoyed hamburgers and sausages after the ride. In total,
the ride raised $3,900 for BPF scholarship fund. We are
looking forward to next year's ride!

Back The Blue Golf Tournament 

On October 17, 2022, the golf tournament
was held at Mill Creek Golf Club.Our Title
Sponsor was Carothers Executive Homes.
There were 88 total participants, including 5
first responder teams: Belton PD, Belton FD,
Temple PD, & Temple FD, US Army CID.
Temple PD won the First Responder flight &
traveling trophy. The Silent Auction & Golf
Tournament brought in $17,422 to our
general fund! A Huge thanks to all the
committee members, volunteers, 
 participants, and sponsors. Next
tournament will be in October 2023!



N E W  Y E A R  N E W  S T U F F  N E W  O F F I C E R

We have a website!

We Have A

Trailer!

New BPF 

Assistant 

Treasurer

Charlie Mogab 



Volunteers are needed at
upcoming market days,
gun shows & other
fundraising events. Watch
your email for dates!
Membership Renewal
letters will be going out in
January. If anyone has an
updated mailing address
please email
bpfpresident@gmail.com

Reminders 

Great 

Adventure 

Raffle 

Prizes and Winners

300 tickets 
sold in total

2022 Kawasaki Mule 
Pro - FXT EPS

Winner: Donna Perry 
Henry Big Boy 

Classic Rifle
Winner Jared Porritt

Yeti Tundra 45
Winner: James Proctor 

Next raffle 
mid-January 
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